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Greetings, and welcome to our university!  
 
PSU-AAUP was first chartered in 1978 and includes tenure-track and non-tenure-track faculty and 
researchers, as well as academic professionals (academic advisers, health professionals, financial aid 
and other student support services, and more) who are .5 FTE and above. Together and in 
conjunction with several other strong campus unions, we work to strengthen PSU for our diverse 
student body and crucial community-based and research missions.  
 
Over the past 45 years, we have negotiated strong protections and benefits for 
workers, including Cost of Living Adjustments (COLAs), salary minimums, 
advancements and other increases, continuous appointments and bridge funding, 
staff fee privileges, professional development funds, differential pay for bilingual 
services, a very strong donated sick leave bank, workload and layoff protections, and 
more. You can check out the PSU-AAUP contract guide at bit.ly/aaup_guide25 or scan 
the QR code here: ➡️ 
 
If you want to ensure a strong contract and worker protections, and join an 
amazing community, become a PSU-AAUP member today! 
Our union is only as strong as our membership. Join us in continuing to build worker 
power and gain real wins for our membership and the PSU community. You can 
complete and return the enclosed membership form, complete it online at 
psuaaup.net/membership, or scan here: ➡️ 
 
See the enclosed packet and our New Employee Resources page (bit.ly/AAUP-NEW) for more 
information about PSU-AAUP. 
 
In solidarity,  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cristina Restad 
PSU AAUP VP-Membership & Organizing 
cristina.restad@gmail.com 
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